IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO
José V. Toledo Post Office & Courthouse Federal Building
300 Recinto Sur St, Suite 109
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00901

Notice to Bar and Public

Re: Fee Payments Through Pay.gov

Effective August 28, 2005 all CM/ECF users making fee payments by
Internet credit card through Pay.gov must use Internet Explorer 5.5 or higher as
their browser. This is the only browser supported by the most recent version, 3.2,

of the Treasury’s Pay.gov system, which is scheduled to be deployed on August 28,
2005.

Previous versions of Pay.gov worked with Netscape 4.7. However, recent
testing of version 3.2 has confirmed that this will no longer be the situation.
Therefore, you are encouraged to acquire and use Internet Explorer 5.5 or higher
as soon as possible for all fee payments, if you have not already done so.
Netscape will continue to work with CM/ECF so long as interaction with Pay.gov for
fee payments is not necessary. See http://www.prb.uscourts.gov for additional
information or call 787-977-6115.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 26th day of August, 2005.
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elestino M&tta-Méndez, Esq.
Clerk of tife Court
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